

30 Apr 2023 at 5:07 PM

Hi Kim, Emailed you confirmation suspension info. We can discuss second part tomorrow

Thanks

30 Apr 2023 at 9:08 PM

MD has now decided not to accept the conditions of the suspension until the letter to the minutes has been agreed.

Let's chat tomorrow

It seems an afternoon with Bev RR ,Ryan and others has not been helpful

That will be our biggest challenge

Yes